
  

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM!  
You have been selected to participate in the National Survey of 

Student  Engagement (NSSE).  This is an online survey  that allows 

you to share your experience of Grambling State University. You 

can access this survey through your Grambling email for 

nsse@nssesurvey.org Please take a few minutes to complete this 

survey.   

Dates the survey will be emailed out:  
Invitation:     Wednesday, February 13 
Reminder 1:  Tuesday, February 19 
Reminder 2:  Wednesday, February 27 
Reminder 3:  Tuesday, March 5 
Final Reminder:  Wednesday, March 13 

LET YOUR VOICE BE 

HEARD!! 
Contact Information:  

Office  of Institutional Effectiveness 318-274-7720 


